
March 17, 1937 

Kandelsabk, spez. 

Ad am T.Sohildge, Esq., 
15 William Street, 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter of March 11th, 

I beg to say that the inquiry from Messrs. Bresduck, 

Inc. of February £6th was replied to by letter of 

March 3rd, which,, in accordance with existing regula-

tions, was sent to the German Consulate General at 

New York for forwarding. 

For your information I enclose a copy 

of my letter. 

Yours very truly, 

S/D 

E n d . 

(H.Schafhausen) 
Aoting German Consul, 


